
News Releases

Travel advisory for flights to / from Toronto

    MONTREAL, Feb. 29 /CNW Telbec/ - Air Canada and Air Canada Jazz advise
that forecasted winter storm conditions combined with runway configuration and
airport ground delay programs at Toronto Pearson airport are expected to cause
some delays and cancellations to flights during the rest of the day Friday,
February 29, 2008.
    Customers with flights to or from Toronto are advised to check on the
status of their flight prior to leaving for the airport online at
aircanada.com
(http://www.aircanada.com/en/travelinfo/traveller/flightstatus/index.html), or
by calling Air Canada's automated flight information system at 1-888-422-7533,
or by using a web-enhanced cell phone.
    Customers with flights affected by the storm and wishing to make
alternative travel arrangements can do so without penalty, space permitting,
through Air Canada Reservations at 1-888-247-2262; TTY hearing impaired:
1-800-361-8071. The volume of calls to call centers is expected to be heavy
and we thank our customers for their patience.
    Air Canada wishes to inform customers affected by tonight's flight
cancellations due inclement weather conditions that additional capacity,
including train and bus transportation, is being added to and from Toronto to
accommodate as many customers as possible.
    Air Canada thanks its customers for their patience.
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